Thatcher, Lucy

From: Warren, Richard (Clir)

Sent: 29 January 2020 10:26

To: Thatcher, Lucy; Thomas, Kathryn

Subject: FW: Mortlake Brewery Development Proposals

Hi Lucy and Kathryn,
Another resident's comments about the development forwarded below.
Thanks.

Best regards,

Clir. Richard Warren

Liberal Democrat Councillor for North Richmond Ward

Member of the Environment, Sustainability, Culture and Sports Service Committee
Member of the Policy and Performance Review Board

From: Helen Sykes (hume_
Sent: 28 January 2020 20:
To: Baldwin, Nancy (ClIr) <Clir.N.Baldwin@richmond.gov.uk>; Pyne, Richard (Clir) <Clir.R.Pyne@richmond.gov.uk>;

Warren, Richard (Clir) <Clir.R.Warren@richmond.gov.uk>
Subject: Mortlake Brewery Development Proposals

Dear Councillors
I would like to add my voice in opposition to the proposals for the redevelopment of the Mortlake Brewery site.

| have lived in East Sheen for 40 years, and run a business in an adjoining borough. During this time | have witnessed
the growth in the local population with the accompanying pressures on parking and vehicular access within the
neighbourhood. The prospect of the addition of an estate as currently contemplated and the loss of green space
represent a severe reduction in the quality of life in the borough, including the health risks resuiting from an
increase in pollution from the additional cars which will travelling to and from the site, both carrying residents of the
site and children attending the school.

A redevelopment which would provide for recreational facilities in an enhanced open space would serve the local
community and maintain the quality of life we enjoy and appreciate would be a much better use of the Brewery
premises.

I respectfully urge you to take these factors into account when considering which way to vote at tomorrow’s
meeting and for your conscience to be satisfied that you are accurately reflecting the views of those who entrusted
you to represent them.

Yours sincerely

Helen Smart

8 The Byeway
East Sheen
London SW14 7NL
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